
Notice of Application(s) for Floodplain Development Permit 

1. FPD-23-01: An application for floodplain development permit to add small amount of fill to 
already existing pad. The project site is located at 120 Riverview Rd. APN 015-470-08-00. 
Applicant: Ray and Sandie Bautista

The Planning Director approved the above referenced floodplain development permit on June 
13, 2023. 

Any person dissatisfied with any action of the planning director may appeal therefrom to the 
planning commission at any time within ten working days after notice of the decision is given. 
Such an appeal is taken by filing a notice of appeal with the planning director and paying the 
required appeal fee. Upon filing of a notice of appeal, the planning director shall within ten days 
transmit to the secretary of the planning commission all papers and documents on file with the 
planning director relating to the appeal and schedule the appeal for commission hearing. 

Should you desire to appeal this decision, please do so by June 27, 2023, pursuant to Trinity 
County Zoning Code Section 17.34.110. 

To appeal this decision or receive additional information please contact the Trinity County 
Planning Department PO Box 2819, Weaverville CA. Phone: (530) 623.1351. 


